Dear Families:

Jefferson County Public Schools (JCPS) is committed to providing students with educational opportunities and instruction during our closure to prevent the spread of Coronavirus (COVID-19). We know this is a difficult time for our families, and we are here to support learning during these unprecedented circumstances.

This is the most recent version of the educational Choice Boards available to our families. These activities may be incorporated into your child's lessons when our Non-Traditional Instruction (NTI) begins on **April 7**. During NTI, students will complete assignments from home and will be provided instruction from their teachers in a variety of ways. More information about NTI is available on our website at www.jefferson.kyschools.us. Your child's teacher will communicate to you the required coursework that your child will be responsible for during NTI.

Have fun with these hands-on projects, which will engage students in new ways of learning.

Sincerely, Jefferson County Public Schools